
Get Caught Reading 

 

As part of our school focus on reading and to link with World Book Day 2024, we are launching a ‘Get 

Caught Reading’ competition.  We would like you to send in a picture of your child/children reading their 

favourite book somewhere adventurous, fun or creative (ensuring they are safe). 

 

Our Get Caught Reading competition will be running from Friday 9th February until World Book Day 

(Thursday 7th March).  To enter, simply print or email (ststephens@andaras.org) a photo of your 

child/children enjoying their reading. 

 

We caught our reading ambassadors reading in unusual places around the school to give you some 

inspiration. 

 

 


